
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham  Kent  ME1 3GE 
: 01634 861434   Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH 

 
Monday 17th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an important update regarding 

the school trip to the Spitfire cricket ground in Canterbury scheduled for Monday 24th June.  

Due to unforeseen circumstances that have recently come to our attention, we regret to inform you that 

we must cancel the trip. We understand that this news is disappointing for some. Unfortunately, despite 

our best efforts to organise and staff this trip, it has become clear that we cannot proceed with it as 

planned.  

The safety and well-being of our students is our top priority, and we believe that cancelling the trip is 

the most responsible course of action under the circumstances. However, we are planning a range of 

sporting activities in school - including cricket - on this date for the whole of Year 6.   

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding and 

cooperation.   

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Miss Smart and Mrs McGill  

Swan and Falcon Class Teachers 


